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Huron Valley Schools

Student Support Services

Memorandum

TO: Principals

FROM: Teri Thompson

DATE: September 28, 2022

RE: Impetigo Policy

Huron Valley Schools is following the Oakland County Health guidance in addition to district

guidelines in the development of this Impetigo. Students are not to be excluded from school for

MRSA; however, the following needs to be in place to ensure appropriate hygiene care.

1. When a student is identified as having Impetigo, the sores, or infected areas, are to be covered when

the student comes to school.

2. If the bandaged areas become saturated, the student will be provided band aids, and if necessary,

appropriate staff, using precautions, will assist in covering areas.

3. A letter should be provided to families who are in the same learning environment as the student with

confirmed Impetigo.

Inspiring and building futures…one student at a time

http://www.hvs.org/

